
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
 
A public hearing will be held by the Fresno County Board of Education to receive public 
testimony and input from the community on the proposed County School Service Fund 
budget for 2021-22.  Pursuant to Executive Orders N-25-20 and N-29-20, this hearing 
will be held electronically between 1:30 p.m. and 2:00 p.m. For public access 
instructions and opportunities for public comments, please contact Dr. Hank Gutierrez at 
hgutierrez@fcoe.org or (559) 265-4072 by 12 PM on May 20, 2021.  Dr. Gutierrez will 
respond with further instructions. 
 
The public hearing shall be held as follows:  
  
  DATE:  May 20, 2021   
  
  TIME:   No earlier than 1:30 p.m.  and as close to that time  

as the business of the Fresno County Board of 
Education permits  

  
                     LOCATION:  Virtual Meeting  

  Fresno County Office of Education                             
  1111 Van Ness Avenue  
  Fresno, CA 93721  

  
Public hearing materials are available at the Fresno County Office of Education, 1111 
Van Ness Avenue, Fresno, California 93721, during regular business hours.   Prior 
appointments must be scheduled to review and receive copies of public hearing 
materials.  To schedule an appointment, please contact Dominico Johnston at (559) 
265-3022 Ext. 3351.   
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